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April 8th, 2014 
Attn: Planning & Growth Committee 
RE: PG 32.10 

 

We have recently been made aware of the Development Permit System and the possibility of this system 

being implemented in the King-Spadina planning district as a pilot project. Our area has recently experienced 

an incredible amount of growth with an enormous amount of already approved condo developments. 

Residents are concerned that we lack the infrastructure and services to accommodate what has already been 

approved.  

In an area that already has so many unanswered questions we are curious to learn why you would choose our 

community for this experiment. We are also concerned that no public consultations were held in close 

proximity to the King-Spadina area. Most meetings that concern our area are held at Metro Hall while the 

closest meeting in proximity you held was at Yonge & Bloor.      

We request that you formally include our association (TEDRA) as a stakeholder in any consultation process 

that involves the King-Spadina area. We also recommend that you hold a local public meeting before you 

decide to choose the King-Spadina area for a pilot project.         

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Yen 
Executive Director 
Toronto Entertainment District Residents Association  
647-779-6642 
mike@torontoedra.ca 
 


